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Mr Mathab Khan

24t May 2016

Dear Mr Khan

Thank you for your e-mail dated 20" May 2016. | have reproduced your response
below:

Your letter dated 9 May 2016 regarding the status of Cardiff Hackney
Carriage/driver's Association and 14 days deadline for response. Unfortunately
owing to lack free time | am unable to provide full and proper response to your
letter within the deadline you have offered me. However | can tell you in brief
that when | read your letter to some of my members they couldn't stop
laughing.

| have to express my disappointment at the content of your response and that you
seem to find my request a source of amusement.

Consequently, | have instructed the Licensing team to remove the Cardiff Hackney
Carriage Association from the list of representative bodies for matters relating to
hackney carriages and any other matters pertaining to the operation of taxis in the
City.

| also note that you plan to hold an AGM in August. If that meeting takes place, |
refer you to my letter of 9" May which outlines the information the Council would
require from you should the CHCA wish to be recognised as a body representing
hackney carriage drivers.

Yours sincerely

km \(\Q\\,/\

Dave Holland
Head of Shared Regulatory Services

Please reply to:
Head of Regulatory Services, Room 208, City Hall, Cardiff, CF10 3ND
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